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NURSERY NEWS
Theme Summer Term:  Fantasy

Weekly Topic:  Witches and Wizards
Books:  Witches and Wizards

Reminder; children that are transitioning to school in
September have PE sessions on Wednesday’s and

Fridays.  Please ensure a PE kit is provided including
suitable shoes.  

Date for your diary....leavers party and presentation
Monday 22nd July 2.30pm

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:   73      Davy: 112    Trevithick:  84                         
2692                3610         2610

If you are planning on getting your child’s
ears pierced please ensure this is done at the

start of the summer holidays so that they
have time to heal.

18th July:  School singing and choir concert 2.30pm - hall
22nd July:  Nursery leavers party 2.30pm
23rd July:  Year 6 Leavers assembly 1pm - school hall
24th July:  NO RIVERSIDE - LAST DAY OF TERM
3rd Sept:  FIRST DAY BACK AT SCHOOL

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

ParentPay
As we are now approaching the end of the

school year, please could we ask that Year 6
leavers settle any outstanding payments. 

Also Nursery leavers, please ensure that
balances are cleared as you will be receiving
a new child account when your child starts

school...... more details to follow.

It is with great sadness that after nearly 3
years Mrs Williams will be leaving us at the
end of this term, as she will be pursuing her

next step in her career. We are currently
recruiting to employ an outstanding

practitioner to take on the teaching assistant
role.  Once this process has been completed,
we will be able to give you more information.

Fowey Class Play
Fowey Class children performed amazingly well during both

Wonka shows yesterday. We are incredibly proud of their
confidence and abilities on stage. Through lots of hard work

and effort, the children produced something truly memorable.
Message from Governor, Sue

You must be so proud of Fowey Class after their brilliant
production of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory!  What a great

way to end the week/term!! Everyone involved in the
production has worked so hard - the props and stage settings

were brilliant too - it was wonderful to see the 'journey' the
children had been on and guided through in the years they had

been at St Neot. 
 Thanks to you all, Sue

We are looking for donations of cakes and
biscuits to be sold at the end of year singing
and choir concert.  If you are able to donate,

this would be hugely appreciated.  
Thank you.   

Singing and Choir Concert
Thursday 18th July - 2.30pm start in the
school hall.  Followed by refreshments.   

All welcome.



We are pleased to announce that we have been awarded
Gold in The School Games awards scheme.  This is designed

to reward schools for their commitment to the
development of competition across their school.

Participating in the annual School Games Mark allows
schools to evaluate their PE provision and develop an

action plan for future progress.

Job Vacancy
St Neot School are looking to hire a HLTA and TA to start in
September.  If interested, please contact the school to
make an appointment and visit our webpage for an
application form.
https://st-neot.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/145986


